
From: Allie Wakefield
To: Water Draft Permit Comments; robert.moery@governor.arkansas.gov
Subject: Governor Hutchinson: Please save our national river.
Date: Wednesday, March 01, 2017 6:11:56 PM

PLEASE Stop ADEQ from issuing a Reg 5 permit to the industrial swine operation on Big Creek on March
17th!!!

  Do it out of respect for the Arkansans who came before you who fought to protect it as well as your
constituents now who fight for its continued protection. The effects are already apparent and negative
and there is potential for much greater harm if continued operations of such large commercial stock
operations are allowed to continue in the immediate watershed of this magnificent river.
This is riding on your shoulders. Don't disappoint us. Don't waste a fantastic natural resource in our
natural state. Keep Arkansas as natural as possible. This should have never been allowed to happen in
the first place. Right the wrong.

Thanks,
Allie & Jason Wakefield
39 Chelsea Ln
Bella Vista AR
Registered and active voters
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